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From: Rob Valentine <rob.valentine@parliament.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 6 February 2017 4:07 PM

To:

Subject: Re: Parliamentary (Disclosure of Interests) Act 1996
Dear

With respect to making comment on the subject Act, at this point in time, given the role the Legislative Council plays
as the House of Review, | believe it is appropriate that consideration of the legislation be undertaken under due
parliamentary process, when the fullest information is available to enable proper scrutiny of what will be the
Government’s final draft, reflecting their policy position as the elected Government of the day.

Given the amendments have been largely drawn up from comments raised by the Integrity Commission and the
Parliamentary Standards Commissioner | expect they should result in an act focused on promoting the highest level
of integrity in the day to day functioning of each Member of Parliament, as no doubt expected by the Tasmanian
community.

llook forward to considering the legislation when it comes before the Legislative Council for review and | thank the
Premier for his consideration.

Kind Regards

Rob
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Independent Member for Hobart
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